
	
	
UA Faculty and Staff, 

President Johnsen asked that UA employees be informed that he is on medical leave this week 
due to some unexpected complications from his December shoulder surgery. Although he will 
continue to work on the issues before us, he plans to keep a limited meeting and travel schedule 
for the next month. During his leave, he has delegated authority to VP Dan White. VPs White 
and Michelle Rizk will continue work with the Summit Team on the development of Strategic 
Pathways. 

	


